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Teacher:

ROE DEER CLASS
YEARS 1 AND 2

Miss Carter

Teaching Assistants:

Mrs Harker

Mrs Trollope

Welcome to Roe Deer Class! We are excited to embark on this learning journey with you

in Year 1 and Year 2. We strive to create a stimulating and engaging classroom

environment where children can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.

Curriculum

Our curriculum follows the National Curriculum for England for Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and

2). We cover a range of subjects, including:

English: Reading, writing, phonics, grammar, and spoken language.

Mathematics: Number and place value, calculations, measurement, geometry,
and statistics.

Science: Working scientifically, living things and their habitats, materials, and
forces.

History: Changes within living memory, events beyond living memory.

Geography: Locational knowledge, human and physical geography, geographical
skills.

Art and Design: Creating, evaluating, and analysing creative work.
Music: Performing, composing, and listening to music.

Physical Education (PE): Developing fundamental movement skills, healthy
lifestyles.

Computing: Using technology safely and responsibly, developing digital literacy.



Design and Technology: Desighing and making products.

Religious Education: Exploring different religions and beliefs.

Class Schedule

Our daily schedule includes a mix of whole-class teaching, group work, and

independent learning activities.

English: Reading, writing, and phonics activities.
Mathematics: Daily maths lessons and problem-solving activities.

Foundation Subjects: Science, History, Geography, Art, Music, PE, Computing,
Design and Technology.

Reading: Guided reading sessions and independent reading time.
Playtime: Outdoor play and indoor free play.

Thursdays are Forest School. Children need to wear their school uniform to
school and bring a change of clothes for Forest school in the afternoon —warm
clothes that will keep them dry, including boots or wellies.

Communication

We will communicate with parents through newsletters, class Dojo messages,
and parent-teacher meetings.

Parents can contact us via emailing the school office or by speaking with us at
drop-off or pick-up.



